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Attendees list 

1. Adrian Mulhall (JH) 4. Heather Wharton (DoPI) 

2. Dominic Begley (JH) 5. Peter McManus (DoPI) 

3. Adrian Wuillemin (JH)   

 

Item #  

1 Drawings issued to HW & PM for review and went through CC1 requirements 

2 Discussed Section 75W submission and what was required: 

 Structural and building footprint changes: 
- Reorientation of ‘K’ by approx. 8° 
- H69 Annex not to be demolished 
- Car park entry relocated to Darlington Ln 
- Car park changed to be single level with same number of spaces 

 Office dividers and wall petitions detail not required for 75W 

3 PM advised that Section 75W review process would take 10 weeks, so long as there was not 
any written stakeholder or community objections. 

4 AM indicated that JH would be holding meetings to inform stakeholders and interested 
community parties of the required changes and explain details. 

5 HW & PM not overly concerned with the reorientation of ‘K’ section of the building considering 
that not demolishing the H69 annex can only be of benefit to the community. 

6 Reconfiguration of the car park entry considered by HW & PM as a great outcome. JH seeking 
approval of location to allow design to be finalised and early works to start. 

 

 

 

 
 






